W S
The High Commissioner
—for the Union of South Africa. 9/9/30.

in the adjoining building would be ready to receive
them and they could then go into their permanent
cuarters at once while we carry on with the south
half of our building. This would appear to involve
moving the Pgst Office once, instead of swice or
even three times,

Yours faithfully,
OSCAR FABER. (SGD.)



